
Project Update: December 2014 
 
In order to enlarge the herbarium database collections of Turkish Orchids, we visited RBGE 
Herbarium from 9th-29th November 2014. 1224 herbarium sheets were photographed in 
total. It means we have at least 1224 more data points for the database. Most of collections 
belong to Gerd Taubenheim and are from the 1970s. Right now, we are entering the data 
gathered from RBGE to excel spreadsheet. 
 
All detailed statistical data will be published on manuscripts and partly in final report soon. 
 

 

 


